
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Our School’s chess team enthusiastically participated in 

the CBSE Chess Competition’2018, held at Hansraj 

Smarak School,Dilshaad Garden from 5th to 9th Oct’2018. 

On 12th Oct’2018 a Nature Walk at 

Lodhi Garden was organised for the 

students of classes XI-A & XII-A.The 

students had unique and 

memorable learning experiences.  

On 25th Oct’2018 
Selected quizzers of 
classes XI and XII 
participated in the 
Inter School Quiz – 
Mind the Gap hosted 
by Panipat Institute of 
Management.  

 

A trip was organized to the 

APJ Kalam Memorial 

Museum for the NIE 

members of Class XI and XII 

on 30th Oct’ 2018. In the 

guided tour, students 

learned about the various 

interesting facts of the life 

achievements of the great 

personality-Dr. APJ Kalam. 

With an aim of bringing the book lovers together, the first 

meeting of the Reading Club was organized on 11th 

Oct’2018 in the school library. The President – Smridhi 

Gupta(XI A), Vice President – Manya Gupta (X E) and 

secretary – Niana Lakhanpal (VIII B) of the club were 

introduced to the members. 

The selected quizzers - Dishu Ahlawat (VII E) and 

Vardaan (VII E) from the School GK Club 

qualified in the school round to participate in 

the city round of the WILD Wisdom Quiz 2018 

themed on – Price of our Planet. The event was 

held at Modern School, Barakhamba Road on 

1st October 2018. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
On 31st Oct’2018 our school has organised a marathon-UNITY RUN to 

mark the 143rd birth anniversary of Iron Man of India Sardar Vallabh 

Bhai Patel.it is celebrated as National Unity Day across the country. 

On 30th & 31st Oct’2018 our school has organised a science exhibition –Aavishkaar-2018.Wherein 

students enthusiastically participated and showcased their models. 

“CAPACITY BUILDING PROGRAMME” MATHEMATICS – an orientation for secondary teachers by CBSE 
was organised by our School.  Teachers from Delhi and NCR schools enthusiastically participated in the 

workshop held on 25th and 26th September 2018. 

 


